
 
GATOR GAZETTE || DECEMBER 2018 

 
To all SPMA Gator Family and Friends, 
 
Happy 2019! We ended 2018 on an amazing note as both basketball teams continue to improve and the boys                   
celebrated their first win in school history followed up with a huge victory over neighboring rival Hilton Head                  
Prep! We hope to ride this wave into the new year and continue to build on the success and growth in all                      
aspects! 
 
Keep chomping Gators! 
 

Please remember to keep tabs on the Gators online! 

Website: ​www.seapinesgators.com Instagram: ​www.instagram.com/spmaathletics GO GATORS! 

http://www.seapinesgators.com/
http://www.instagram.com/spmaathletics

